
From: Teppara, Dino <DTeppara@ed.sc.gov>
To: Teppara, DinoDTeppara@ed.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2016 1:56:55 PM
Subject: Faculty Meeting Today + Molly's January Report

Dear friends,
 
We’re pleased to share Superintendent Molly Spearman’s January video message with you, which highlights the Every 
Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), educator evaluation, our second statewide faculty virtual meeting (today at 4pm, 
educators/administrators please register here), our budget proposal before the General Assembly, the SCDE 
summer food service program, and potential changes to the uniform grading policy.
 
Please click on the image below to watch Superintendent Spearman’s latest report or watch it on YouTube here.
 

 
Regards,
Dino
 
Dino Teppara, Esquire
Director
Public Information Office
South Carolina Department of Education
State Superintendent of Education Molly M. Spearman
1429 Senate Street
#1005-A
Columbia, SC 29201
 
(803) 734-8043 Office
(803) 467-2130 Cell
@EducationSC
@DinoTeppara
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/scdoe
 
The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South 
Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the 
information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency 
administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from 
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